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STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 3, 1992

A regular meeting of the Executive Council of the Student Govern-
ment Association was held on September 3, 1992 at 3:00 in the SGA
office. All officers were present.

The following was discussed or announced:

*We need to make a strong effort to get student discount cards
out. We have disbursed them to the faculty and staff. We will
put some of the cards in the fraternity and sorotity mailboxes.

*We will ask Joe Tinsley to chair Academic Affairs, and vote to
approve his position during Unfinished Business in the September
8 meeting of Congress.

*Three Congress members have not yet attended a Congress meeting.
If they do not show at the September 8 meeting, they will be
replaced.

*We need a table for the typewriter in the SGA office. Ashley
will check on it.

*Resolutions must be in the SGA office by Thursday at 5 p.m. in
order to be typed for the next regular Congress meeting.

*Applications for Freshman elections are due September 15.

*The manager of one of the Subway locations says he knows nothing
about signing a contract for the Student Savings Cards.

*PR is arranging a football forum. Pat is also seeing about
having a Congress Member of the Month.

*Ads for the Herald will be laid-out in the SGA office to prevent
mistakes.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Ashley Rose, SGA Secretary

The Spirit Makes the Master



